From: I
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 12:22 PM
To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: S. El Camino Real & Esplanade

| live at | & surrort removal of the delineators, but only if the following conditions are met:
e Existing signage directs “BEACH” traffic down Barcelona. Additional signage must be posted for Esplanade in both
directions on El Camino Real.
e If the delineators are indeed removed, I'll leave it to Traffic Engineers office to determine whether or not the left turn
pockets do or do not provide additional safety & improved traffic flow. My 2 cents is that it probably would.

Related to the volume of traffic on Barcelona, I'd like to take this opportunity to reiterate that another set of speed bumps is

needed on Barcelona right around the 108 address or thereabouts. The steepest portion of Barcelona where cars seem to
pickup/exceed the 25 MPH limit is at the top of the street nearest El Camino Real.

Sincerely,

Kyle Maurer





